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Notice of Post Election Ballot Counting Session 
for the November 8, 2022 State Election 

 
 
 

In accordance with the provisions of chapter 92 of 
the Acts of 2022, the Town of Sudbury will count 
the ballots returned by mail for the 2022 State 
Election received by 5pm on November 12th if 
postmarked by November 8th.  The counting session 
will take place at the Lower Town Hall Meeting 
room, 322 Concord Road, Sudbury  MA  01776 on 
November 15th  at 9:00 AM.     
 
This process is open to the public. 
 
 Please contact the Town Clerk’s Office with any 
questions. 
 
 
Posted November 8, 2022 
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